
Design Advisory Board 

Meeting Minutes 

 

 

 

Date: October 25, 2012 

Time: 6:30PM 

Location: Deep River Town Hall 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:35. 

 

Attendees: : Design Advisory Board members present: Peter Howard, Jeff Hostetler, 

Mark Giuliano, Alan Paradis, Pamela Potter, Sue Watts 

 

Guests:  Jonathan Kastner, Jim Marshall 

 

Topics of Discussion: Mark Giuliano resigned from the Board effective as of this 

evening.  The Board thanked him for his time and many contributions. 

 

The owner of the Shoebox on Main Street was not able to attend the meeting this evening 

so the Board was unable to review signage for the storefront.  

 

Alan presented a design sketch for the Veteran’s Memorial Green.  Jim Marshall was 

interested in the concept.  Alan will provide Jim with a copy of the sketch and Sue 

offered to put together some visuals for the project by the next Veteran’s Green Memorial 

meeting on November 19.  

 

The Board discussed the Brewer’s Marina project. The Board feels that the savings 

recognized from eliminating the porch on the building could be spent on tree planting. 

 

The Board reviewed the Planning and Zoning memo of 10-18-12 and feels that it will 

require a response.   

 

The Board discussed the application of the DAB Regulations to the Gateway District. 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at: 8:50 PM 

 

Minutes compiled by: Pamela Potter 

 

 

 

 


